From: To:

aircraftnoiseconsultation

Subject: No to night flights from DUB airport **Date:** 27 February 2022 15:34:26

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Fingal County Council. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you are satisfied of the email's authenticity.

Dear madam sir,

I'm writing to you to express my opinions as requested I have a consultation for aircraft noise at Dublin airport. He is common practice in many of the large European cities to greatly restricted night flights, so as to reduce the noise impact nearby residents and residents in the aircraft flight path's.

I've got stranded in Frankfurt many times due to the so-called "Nachtflugverbot" Or a night flight ban, which means the last scheduled passenger aircraft takeoff before 11 pm every night. I wish to request the same level of protection for the residents near the airport in North County Dublin, as it's on a par with best practice on a European cousins Airports.

Many thanks,

Paul Sweeney

Convent Lane Portmarnock

Sent from my iPhone